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Wiltshire & Swindon User’s Network
Annual General Meeting

Wednesday 7th September 2011

Corn Exchange, Devizes 

Thank you for coming to the meeting.

Please fill in this form and return to Wiltshire & Swindon Users’ Network to help pass on your views and ideas. Let us know if you need help to fill in this form or would need to reply on tape.

	Could we have your name? (You do not have to give your name if you prefer not to)




	What do you think was GOOD about the meeting?
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Please hand this form to a staff member of WSUN or post it to the Administration Assistant, Wiltshire & Swindon   Users’ Network, The Independent Living Centre, St. George’s Road, Semington, BA14 6JQ
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